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Dear Parent/Guardian

We would like to inform you that — as part of Haringey Council’s exciting, new Holiday
Activity and Food (HAF) Programme — children eligible to receive Free School Meals
(FSMs) will be able to access a number of free holiday camps and activities this summer.

FREE sessions will include;

v’ sport/physical activities, v enrichment activities,

v healthy cooking and food workshops v healthy and nutritious meal,

How to book;

Visit our booking platform to Book now (available from Monday 5" July).

The first time you visit an activity provider’s site to make a booking, you will need to
register your child’s/children’s information.

More holiday fun

In addition to the HAF programme you can also access our exciting community holiday
programme at: https://www.haringey.gov.uk/holiday-fun

We hope you have found this information helpful and informative, for more information
please visit www.haringey.gov.uk/haf.

We look forward to welcoming your child/children at one of the many activities and
sessions in the borough this summer.

Yours sincerely

Nicﬁuu_?m

Nick Hewlett
Acting Assistant Director for Schools and Learning
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